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Beloved Brethren,

  The month of March has been very busy. God filled every service, even
on Wednesdays. We have many things to write to you about in this short
letter. We are thankful for what our Lord is doing on our deputation trail.

  First, I would love to mention that Obadiah is growing strong in the
womb. He is healthy and very active. Hannah has now entered into her
3rd trimester. We now begin going to the doctor every two weeks. This
may get challenging due to travel, but the Lord will help us.

  God has been blessing us left and right. We saw our support go from 17%
in February to 23.5% in March. I must remind you that we were sent out
from our home church on October 1st. The Lord has continued to provide
for us. It is not because of our faithfulness; it is all because of His! We
believe that, and we know it to be true.

  We are in a missions conference this week until the 3rd of April. We are
only an hour away from our home, which is nice considering we have to
pack for Oregon the very next day. Again, we really bless the Lord for all
He is allowing us to do. We fly to Redmond on the 5th of April. We are
asking God to get us to 25% before we land. This is one of our quarterly
trips we take. Brother Ben and I plan to evangelize in the streets of
Redmond on Monday the 8th and 11th. We plan to also canvas some
places in Portland on the 9th. Please pray for us as we try to be a witness
for the Lord Jesus Christ.

  While we are out there, Hannah and I will get to celebrate our
anniversary on the 10th. What joy there is in being able to celebrate our
marriage on the mission field. That will be our 4th anniversary. We are
looking forward to the years to come! Thank you for your support
prayerfully and financially. May the Lord bless you.
	
				    Resting in Christ, 
                                                                                    The Wahnon Family   

Prayer Requests

•	 That Obadiah will continue to grow 
healthy. 

•	 That God would keep us safe in our 
travels. 

•	 That God would get us to 25% 
before we land in Redmond. 

•	 That God would shield us in our 
times of evangelism, and help us to 
be a witness for the Cross of Christ.

Praise Reports

•	 The Lord God has made every 
provision needed thus far and still 
amazes us. 

•	 The Lord God has granted us 
23.5% of our needed support.  

•	 He is still God, even in times of our 
doubt. What a God we serve. Bless 
His name.
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